
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and a very Happy New Year. A huge thank you for all 
the lovely cards and presents we received – you were incredibly generous…thank you.  
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming the children back to another exciting and busy term! Our topic for 
this half term is ‘Are We There Yet?’ and after the half term holiday we will be thinking about our favourite 
fairy tales with our ‘Will You Read Me a Story?’ topic.  
 
Just a couple of points to note for this term: 

• The children will be visiting the school library every week where they will be able to borrow books to 
take home. Please could you ensure the children’s library books (these are the ones with the barcode 
inside the front cover) are brought into school on a Monday so they can be changed during this weekly 
library slot.  

• We will be continuing with our Reading Raffle. Please encourage your child to read at least five times a 
week to be entered.  

• The children will have P.E. on Thursday this half term, where they we will be developing their ball 
skills. However, please ensure they have a named P.E. kit in school all week in case of timetable 
changes. Please check this includes a named pair of pumps and trainers. 

• The children will continue to take part in Forest School every Friday morning so please ensure they 
have an appropriate kit in school which is named.  

• Please continue to ensure that children’s water bottles are named and contain water (not juice). 

• Please carry on emailing us with ‘Wow Vouchers’ to share your child’s achievements out of school. 
These can be emailed to us – reception@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 

• A reminder that we are visiting the airport at the end of January (27th) as part of our transport topic – 
more details to follow nearer the time.   

 
A gentle reminder that children should be in school uniform unless otherwise instructed. This includes 
‘proper’, black school shoes and not trainers. It also includes bows in hair which should be small and discrete.  
 

 
As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss R Pickering  

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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